
Please read the statements below prior to opening the Public Hearing: 

 

 This is the only public hearing to discuss the FY 2022-

2023 proposed tax rate.  

 The Town Council will vote on both the FY 2022-2023 

Proposed Budget and the proposed tax rate at tonight’s 

meeting as previously published and scheduled.  

 Once the Public Hearing is opened, the public is 

encouraged to express their views. 

 

 


